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Carine Bourcier
Port Phillip Council

21 June 2020

This is to confirm that Port Melbourne Inc. has resolved to seek the extension of the
special rate for a further five year period. July 1st. 2021 to June 30th. 2026.

The amount of the special rate we are seeking is $320,000 per year for a total of
$1,600,000 over the five year period. (scenario 1in your modelling)

yours,

Paul Littmann
President Port Melbourne Inc.
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